
        
 
December 11, 2020 

 
 
TO:  FLEET CUSTOMERS        
           
SUBJECT:  ORDER CUT OFF FOR 2021 MODEL YEAR RAM PROMASTER (VF)  
 
 
Due to the overwhelming demand and success of our Ram Promaster in the marketplace, FCA Fleet 
must announce the following 2021 Model Year Ram Promaster Order cut-off date.   
 
 

 
 
 
To ensure consideration for production, orders must be placed in the FCA Order Systems by the above 
mentioned dates. We cannot guarantee production of orders received by FCA after the order cutoff 
date.   
 
Thank you in advance for your continuing support and business. 
 
 
Frank Dankovich 
Director – FCA Fleet Sales 
 
 
 

Model & Plant
2021MY Fleet                    

Order Cutoff Date

2021MY                           

Build Out Date

2021MY                             

Final PSP Date

Estimated 2022MY 

Order Acceptance 

Date

Estimated 2022MY 

Job 1 Date

VF - Promaster

All Models

Saltillo Van

12/28/2020 11/13/2021 102 N/A N/A


